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Black History Month 
During the month of February, 
we honor the contributions of 
artists and musicians of 
colour. At UCC, we play a 
piece of music from the 
famous musician, or a 
depiction of the art. This is 
done over   announcements 
each day, to remember the 
contributions that they made 

to make the world a 
better place. We 
listened to music 
from musicians such as Louis Armstrong, 
Aretha Franklin, and Michael Jackson. From all 
of us at UCC, we remember their contributions, 
and thank them for their gifts. 

Turn Down the Heat!  
On February 4th, UCC student 

council invited everyone to put 
on an extra sweater, and turn 

down the temperature 2 
degrees celsius. I am very 

happy to report that hundreds 
of students participated, and 

the Lancers were able to defeat 
the Irish  

 



Pie in the Face!!! 

 
Online kahoots were held by 

the UCC student council. 
The winning class got to 

choose a very unique prize. 
They got to choose a 

teacher that would get pie 
thrown in their face. Of 

course, the chosen one was the principal of 
UCC, Mr. Power. He had the pleasure of 
getting many pies thrown at his face by 

fellow staff members. This was recorded for 
the enjoyment of the student body. 

We Are Back! 
 

Staff and Students of UCC went 
back to school on Monday 

February 8th. Due to Covid-19 
numbers, new restrictions were 

put in place to help keep 
everyone safe. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 



Ash Wednesday 
 

Although the staff and 
students of UCC could 

not celebrate Ash 
Wednesday in the 

typical fashion this year 
due to Covid-19 

restrictions, we still did 
the best we could to get 

ashes to every kid. 
There was a schoolwide 

prayer service, as well as a unique 
activity for everyone to receive ashes, 

albeit in an unconventional way. 

 
Stay Strong Lancers! We Will Get Through This 

Together 
Lancer Loud,  
Lancer Proud!!! 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 


